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BLB&G Partner Hannah Ross to Speak on “How 
Retirement Systems Drive Corporate Governance 
Reforms” at TEXPERS
March 22, 2023

On April 4, 2023, BLB&G Partner Hannah Ross will speak on “How Retirement Systems Drive Corporate Governance

Reforms” at the Texas Association of Public Employee Retirement Systems (TEXPERS) Annual Conference. Hannah’s

panel, along with others, will provide opportunities for conference attendees to increase their knowledge of state-

of-the-art pension fund management techniques and changes in the law or court decisions concerning pension

funds, learn about the latest industry trends, gain new skills, and establish new connections.

Hannah is a member of the firm’s Executive Committee and has over two decades of experience as a civil and

criminal  litigator.  A  former  prosecutor,  Hannah has  been  a  key  member  and  leader  of  trial  teams that  have

recovered billions of dollars for the firm’s investor clients. In addition to TEXPERS, Hannah is frequently called upon

to speak at other pension and securities related conferences around the country.

TEXPERS is a voluntary nonprofit association that serves as a focal point for the exchange of ideas and best practices

among participating members. The organization provides education and legislative advisory services to the trustees,

administrators, professional service providers, and employee groups that manage the retirement money of police

officers, firefighters, and municipal and district employees in cities across Texas.


